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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for a drainage improvement project in two sections of the Lambert 
Road in the City of Brewer. 
 
An existing culvert will be replaced with a larger HDPE culvert in the first section.  In the 
second section a rock sandwich will be installed.  A 50’ length of roadway for the entire 
width of the road will be excavated to subgrade (approximately 3’ below road surface 
elevation) at the lowest water level and a fabric wrapped layer of riprap will be installed.  
See plans for more information and details.   
 
A road closure for the rock sandwich portion of the project will be allowed.  Advanced 
notice will need to be provided to vehicles of the impending closure.  One week’s 
advanced notice to the City will be the minimum allowed timeframe.  The contractor will 
be required to install the appropriate signage for notification.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-8430.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2024 Lambert Road 
Drainage Improvements Project” and must be received at the Office of Jeremy Caron, 
Brewer Engineering Dept., 221 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 11:00 AM, Tuesday 
July 30, 2024.  Any bids received after the date and time specified will not be allowed.  All 
bid questions must be received by “three days prior to bid”, all questions received after 
that time will not be answered.  
 
The City of Brewer, Maine holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or 
all bids received. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


